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King County




Law, Justice, Health and Human Services Committee

STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	6
	Name:
	Kelli Carroll

	Proposed No.:
	2014-0090
	Date:
	March 25, 2014


SUBJECT

A MOTION authorizing the King County sheriff to accept a donation of three thousand dollars from the Stephen J. Meaney and Irene L. Meaney Family Trust.
SUMMARY

Proposed Motion 2014-090 authorizes the King County Sheriff’s Office to accept a donation of three thousand dollars from the Stephen J. Meaney and Irene L. Meaney Family Trust for the support of sheriff’s K-9 unit. The King County Code (KCC 2.80.010) requires gifts over two thousand dollars be accepted by Council motion.
BACKGROUND

In June, the King County Sheriff’s Office (KCSO) received a letter from the Successor Trustee of the Meaney Family Trust. The letter indicated that the Meaney Family Trust bequeathed $3,000 to the KCSO in memory of KCSO K-9s Jake and Zach and in appreciation for all other K-9s for their dedication and loyalty.
The Sheriff’s Office reports that Zach and Jake are the only two KCSO K-9s to have been shot in the line of duty. Zach died as a result of the injuries he sustained during the pursuit of a suspect. 

ANALYSIS

The KCSO has deposited the funds but have not expended them, pending approval of this motion. 

It would be a reasonable decision for the committee to take action on Proposed Motion 2014-0090.
INVITED:
Chris Barringer, Chief of Staff, King County Sheriff’s Office 

ATTACHMENTS
1. Proposed Motion 2014-0090
2. Letter Dated June 6, 2013
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